
COVID Gym Regulations Update 14.1.2022 

 

West Australian borders are due to open as of 5th February 2022. As part of WA’s Safe Transition 

Plan, everyone entering a Gym as of Monday 31st January 2022 will need to provide proof of double 

vaccination. 

  

To avoid inconvenient gym suspensions please email proof of double vaccination to 

reception@ibpf.com.au by Friday 28th January 2022. Keys will automatically be deactivated on the 

30th of January 2022 if proof has not been received. 

 

No cancellation fee will apply for unvaccinated members having to cancel. 
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